
Extract from an e-mail from Margaret Wakefield 1 October 2015. 
 
 
Margaret moved to Box at the age of three and after a spell away has moved back to the 
village.  
Her ancestors are the Lambert and Richards families who managed the stone quarry 
wharves for many years. 
Alan Payne 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 
From:  
Sent:  Thursday ,  1   October   2015  10 : 51 
To: boxpeopleandplaces@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Dear Alan & Carol, 
 
 
I've read your comments about the proposed changes to the parish boundary......and agree with your 
protest for all sorts of reasons. I don't like the sort of tinkering that happens with monotonous regularity with 
the old, established boundaries, which can often be reversed or further tinkered with a few years down the 
line, almost at the whim of the latest body in control. I certainly appreciate all the historic connections that 
could be broken. But it also seems that Box would be the poorer in population and housing with all the 
social and economic ramifications that the boundary shift would bring. I AM curious to know what the 
feelings of the residents of the parts of the parish that would be affected are about it all. I shall go to the 
meeting on the 14th. if I can. 
 
kind regards ....Margaret 
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